
  
     

 

 

Mr. Stephen Nolan 

Dechert LLP 

5 Earlsfort Terrace 

Dublin 2 

 
13 June 2022 
 
Re:  Granahan Funds plc (the “Company”) 
 RC00017437 
  
Dear Mr. Nolan,  

 

I refer to your correspondence, dated 13 June 2022, in relation to the Company.  
 

The document attached to your submission, relating to the Company, is noted by the Central Bank.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
David Barry 
Funds Authorisation 
Funds Supervision Division  


